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Sales-Free Selling
2013-03-03

if you sell products or services you probably despise the negative perception that is oftentimes associated with the word sales
coincidentally the aggressive or salesy approaches that created this perception are now completely obsolete the truth no one likes to be
sold sales free selling explores the lives of three business professionals who are struggling to make it in a competitive and negatively
charged environment where traditional methodologies of selling are simply not working everything changes however when they meet scott a
sales coach with a fresh twist on sales that inspires them to succeed like never before transform yourself into a top performer without
ever selling again as you join these three business professionals in exploring scott s proven sales approach

How to Sell
2017-01-05

ivan king is an award winning and best selling author of over 30 books his 1 book on amazon breakfast with jesus has become a major success
internationally mr king was born in rio de janeiro brazil in 1977 though his stay in rio was to be short lived adopted from an orphanage he
was raised in ipatinga s valley of steel his favorite author is hemingway yet his favorite book is steinbeck s grapes of wrath when he is
not writing or reading he plays chess and the guitar when ivan was eight he read his first book judy blume s superfudge and the rest is
history that s the story behind how the passion for reading began how it ends has yet to be written

Objection Free Selling
2016-06-15

objection free sellingbefore you buy something this book what must you believe about it if you don t believe that what objection comes to
mind what would it take to establish that belief with you how else could that be done what other beliefs must you have before you buy and
how could they be established research shows there are ten buyer beliefs that cause objections when they are missing or weak it also shows
there are multiple ways to establish each belief you just proved both statements didn t you and now you know that missing buyer beliefs
cause objections this unique book contains the knowledge skills and strategies you need to prevent preempt and respond to every objection
you get and it has what you need to know to answer the unanswerable objections most salespeople get objections in only three or four of the
ten buyer belief categories that means you don t need to learn a new sales model the one you have now may work fine except in a few places
where you re getting objections all you need to do is plug the correct strategies into your current sales model in the right places to
handle these objections in this comprehensive book you ll find the core sales skills necessary to establish each buyer belief we ve also
included examples of how to prevent preempt and respond to the 85 most common sales stopping objections just open the book and scan the
list you ll recognize the ones you get just imagine what it would have been like if your boss on your first day at work in sales had said
here s a sales strategy book that has every objection our sales team gets for each of our products services when selling against each of
our competitors get this book now and start customizing and personalizing the strategies and tactics for each and every objection you get
build your own sales strategy book



maths grd11 june exam paper

2023-03-06 3/14 maths grd11 june exam paper

Make Money Selling Free Stuff on EBay
2017-03-14

make money from nothing this book showcases 51 free items that you would normally throw in the trash instead sell them on ebay to make over
500 cash in addition you ll see real life examples as well as proven ebay selling tips to be successful and profitable start making money
selling free stuff on ebay today

Don't Talk For Free
2021

sales is an art and it is a passion those who are in sales are a different breed of people who are ambitious determined and self driven
closing a sale is a yearn and salesmen do everything they can to achieve it do you know what it takes to be the greatest salesman don t
talk for free is a book that focuses on three main points to close a successful sale nobody walksunderstand that your position is to sell
the product or service to the client and you must articulate your words to sound genuine and convincing customers are a gift do not let
them walk don t talk for freeyou are not an information booth do not waste the customer s time and especially do not waste yours sharpen
your skills to close the deal don t leave money on the tableget the most out of your sales do not give away the kitchen sink john reger
gives us his secret techniques in don t talk for free john started his first business at age 18 and made millions of dollars he built
detailed systems in the art of selling this book is a glimpse into the numerous years of skills he has accumulated and the selling
techniques he teaches in his companies this book will help you put more money into your pocket a step by step guide to getting the best
bang for your buck these new tactics and skills will help you refine your sales techniques to exceed your expectations become a true
salesman

Fear-Free Selling
2001-03

the best book hands down for any author looking to self publish a refreshing change from the hard sell type of internet marketing i d been
exposed to previously i would have given this book 10 stars if i could a must have for anyone who aspires to self publish now having read
many more on the subject there are many i can say without question this is the best one your one stop guide for everything self publishing
save time money energy and sell ebooks discover the best ways to maximize social media and online platform create a professional blog site
design ebook covers format and upload for amazon smashwords barnes noble apple and other retailers convert documents to any format epub
mobi pdf and more create a professional website rise with seo search engine optimization in google bing rankings sell from your own sites
with a system that runs on autopilot make paperbacks use pr public relations to drive traffic to you and much more plus you can do all
these things for free packed with information examples over 250 links to sites and software to accomplish goals at retailers and your own
websites simple enough for beginners and relevant to experts who could use extra guidance like ten books in one the only source for
everything to succeed updated for 2013 subjects sell ebooks ebook business publish ebooks self publishing writers writers reference writing
e publishing book marketing kindle indie authors
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Women Business Owners--selling to the Federal Government
1985

this book shows you 1000 ways to seduce your website s visitor make visitors to buyers better make customers to friends it explains how to
become a successful seller by viral marketing at the web

How to Make, Market and Sell Ebooks - All for Free
2013-09-09

selling on ebay free bonus included step by step manual on how to start and build a successful ebay businessan entrepreneur by definition
is someone who takes advantage of business opportunities from which he or she can derive a profit these self employed individuals enjoy a
newfound freedom particularly with the easy to navigate ebay auction site it is a great way to make extra money or even a significant
income selling on ebay will show you what is literally in store for your store on this popular platform and how to set up and manage an
account to sell your wares the instructions are simple but the tips and tricks are vital in making an ebsay business succeed the book
covers what your ebay account entails and dhow to get started tips for listing accounts the role of interesting content how to use social
media to pass the word marketing to frequent buyers by email dos and don ts of ebay selling seasonal selling at holiday time selling to
children the wedding market and more getting your free bonusread this book and find bonus your free gift chapter right after the
introduction or after the conclusion tags selling on ebay books ebay selling how to sell on ebay ebay for dummies selling online selling
options ebay selling made easy ebay business ebay ebay marketing best items to sell on ebay thing to sell on ebay top selling items on ebay

Sell Like Crazy
2008-05-01

there has never been a better time to be a freelance writer than now not only are you able to write articles and content that appear in
newspapers and magazines for money but there are also numerous opportunities to write content that will appear on the web websites are
always looking for good writers to write their content and companies constantly advertise for writing jobs another great and increasingly
popular way to make money online is by selling ebooks the greatest thing about selling ebooks online is that you create the opportunity to
generate a steady revenue the internet has vast amounts of information ask yourself the number of times you browse the web in search for
information while there s a lot of convenience associated with gaining access to so much information there is a downside to it how can
separate the good from the bad how are you able to find the specific pieces of information you want and how will you be able to find
thorough and detailed information instead of general information that the internet generally provides ebooks can be a possible answer
ebooks contain information that is detailed and well organized about particular topics an ebook tends to dwell on the details of that
particular niche for example if you look on the internet for football scholarships you could come across several websites on the topic but
you could save yourself time and energy if you were to download a document that contained all the information laid out efficiently for you
if you are an entrepreneur you could make money writing and selling ebooks on a variety of topics it also doesn t require a lot of time to
do so so let s get started



maths grd11 june exam paper

2023-03-06 5/14 maths grd11 june exam paper

Selling on EBay
2015-05-10

popular science gives our readers the information and tools to improve their technology and their world the core belief that popular
science and our readers share the future is going to be better and science and technology are the driving forces that will help make it
better

How to Make Money Online by Selling eBooks
2015-05-09

the entrepreneur s guide to sleaze free selling introduces julia kline s 3 step sleaze free sales formula this formula is a step by step
blueprint to develop an effective yet heart centered sales and marketing strategy for small business by reading this book readers make a
profound shift in the way they approach their customers and by so shifting begin to sell a lot more of products and services first readers
will lay a new foundation for their sales strategy through introspection about how they currently approach sales customers and their goals
this is accomplished by reviewing their own current sleaze factor second they learn tactics to de sleaze their sales process fresh
surprising techniques to help them remember that their customer is a real person one who does not respond well to the sleaze button and of
course readers learn practical methods for turning their prospects no s into yeses using these new sleaze free techniques third once their
mindset has been shifted to this more heart centered approach ms kline turns the reader to practical application topics include how to gain
all the clients one ever needs how to talk to potential clients about buying and how to close the sale in short by committing to read this
book and complete the action plans at the end of every chapter readers will no longer think of sales as the most distasteful part of their
job as a business owner be fired up to go out and sell feel no hesitation or queasiness about telling customers how much they charge and
asking them to pay it be eager to go out and meet lots of prospective new customers have customers equally eager to engage in conversations
start making a whole lot more sales

Popular Science
1969-12

introduction quit your 9 to 5 job and become a solopreneur 1 your phone s alarm goes off 2 it s time to get up shower grab a bagel and
coffee on the way to work and drive there 3 you appear to be on autopilot every day there s no need to think about it just do it for many
people a traditional 9 5 job while somewhat secure is not what they expected when they signed up for it you may only have two weeks of
vacation per year the pay is pitiful the people are a bunch of gossipers and the work well let s just say you don t really need your degree
to do what you re doing people particularly millennials are increasingly abandoning full time employment climbing to the top of a company
is no longer a common career path millennials on the other hand frequently see ebay starting your own company or growing your own business
as the new norm and the data backs this up ebay is on the rise ebay is one of the most active online marketplaces with a multibillion
dollar turnover and over 180 million users they were only of the workforce seven years ago and it s only going to get worse as more people
realize the freedom that being a solopreneur provides if having no boss is what you re looking for here s how to get it right away there
are some people who despise their 9 5 jobs when they describe their job it sounds like a prison sentence complete with roadside manual
labor and the old shackle and chains their job makes them a prisoner which they despise others adore their 9 to 5 jobs they go to work and
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enjoy the fact that they have no ownership in the company and can leave at any time without incurring any liability i ve had several jobs i
spent the first half of my twenties starting seven businesses six of which failed miserably and one of which became an overnight success
that i later walked away from i then got a corporate job in a bank and had to wear a suit to work the lobby resembled a hotel and the
language used was never profane my next position was a cross between a startup and a corporate with a focus on people management you re
trapped as each day passes you can t wait for the weekend to be over so you don t have to think about work no more bosses breathing down
your neck no more pre planned breaks and certainly no more long commutes weekends are your life you know you don t want this job but you re
stuck with it you want out but don t know how whether you want to quit your job to travel more try something new or if you re just bored or
unhappy with what you re doing what are you going to do how do you leave a stable and secure job to pursue a life of hustling for work and
can you make a living from ebay rarely revealed secrets to making money on ebay that are ideal for complete beginners do you believe you
squandered an ebay opportunity consider again ebay is one of the most active online marketplaces with a multibillion dollar turnover and
over 180 million users its business model is so simple that you can start making money from your unwanted items in your cupboards garage
shed or basement in as little as seven days it s the ideal first side hustle and this book will show you how it s written for ambitious
people who want to make money on ebay as quickly as possible from your very first listing you ll discover a step by step plan for
generating consistent sales for your new business it makes no difference whether you re selling your old items or have discovered a
fantastic product that everyone requires you ll get a behind the scenes look at what it takes to make money from day one rarely shared
shortcuts insider knowledge and a plethora of ebay business secrets will hasten your progress while saving you valuable time and effort 101
tips buying and selling on ebay professional ebay buyers and sellers employ specific strategies and keys some of the information is drawn
from my newsletter while others are drawn from my books the fundamental guide to ebay marketing antiques and collectibles on ebay the ebay
power seller s guidebook and the wholesale purchasing system these titles can all be found on our website auction sellers resource com you
can also sign up for our free auction vendor e newsletter which is another resource for the ideas in this book below are more tips for
sellers than for buyers even if you only buy on ebay com and have no desire to become a seller i recommend you read through all the
suggestions because there is a lot of information that will undoubtedly make you a much better buyer i m guessing it falls under the
category of walking in the shoes of someone else the more you understand about the procedure the more enjoyable and fulfilling ebay com can
be if you are a vendor or are interested in becoming a vendor please visit our website even if you do not want to buy any of our academic
handbooks there are numerous free resources and excellent educational websites that can help you improve your selling skills i would
especially encourage you to go back and read previous issues of the e newsletters let s get this party started the first point is probably
the most important and it is linked to many of the others consider visiting a shopping mall where each store has a bulletin board near the
entrance where customers can post notes about the products or services sold in each store do you believe this will improve customer service
that is the purpose of the ebay com responses system obtaining and maintaining a high response ranking on ebay com is critical to your long
term success i m guessing it falls under the category of walking in someone else s shoes the more you recognized about the procedure the
more enjoyable and satisfying ebay com can be if you are a vendor or are interested in becoming a vendor i strongly encourage you to visit
our website even if you do not wish to purchase any of our academic handbooks there are numerous free resources and excellent educational
websites that can enhance your selling experience i would especially encourage you to read back issues of the e newsletters let s get
started the first point is probably the most important and many of the others are related to it consider going to a shopping mall where
each store has a board near the entrance where customers can post notes about the products or services sold in each store do you think that
would improve customer service that is what the ebay com responses system is all about obtaining and maintaining a high response ranking is
critical to your long term success on ebay com ebay com is a registered trademark of the ebay inc ebay com neither endorses nor
participates in the web content advertising marketing or distribution of this guidebook vision one press a subsidiary of mcgrath inc 1004
business ave pmb 223 anacortes wa 98221 published and copyrighted in the united states in 2003 under international copyright conventions
all civil liberties are reserved no part of this book except hypertext html links and html examples may be duplicated or used in any way
electronic or mechanical including photocopying taping or any type of information media customer suggestions almost everyone begins their
ebay experience as a buyer knowing how to buy successfully will enhance your ebay experience and prepare you to become a vendor i recommend
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that you make at least 10 successful ebay transactions before making an offer we hope that the following suggestions will help you become a
better and more successful customer

The Entrepreneur's Guide to Sleaze-Free Selling
2013-08

packed with income generating ideas about creating a variety of saleable written works this guide includes information for researching and
writing effective instructional materials and calling upon a variety of publishing channels including magazines traditional book publishers
self publishing and the internet the mechanics behind becoming a successful writer and information packager are presented in this resource
that explores how to write and sell simple information in multiple formats allowing writers to turn specialized knowledge into money making
books and products

101-Tips for Buying and Selling on eBay
2022-11-26

totally free things that you can sell to make money on ebay ebay is a great way to make money quickly and easily however most books will
tell you to go down to your local thrift store or garage sale and buy a bunch of stuff and then turn around and sell that for a lot more
while that is a great way to make money it may be a challenge to those of us who are starting out with nothing what if you are in a real
financial pinch and you don t have any money to spend on things that may or may not sell what if your credit cards are maxed out and you
really just need some quick cash without risking your credit or money well you are in luck this book is full of ideas of things that you
can find or collect for absolutely nothing and then turn around to sell for some quick cash most of these things will not bring you in tons
of cash all at once but all these things are things that are totally free and that are selling on ebay and people are buying when you haven
t spent any money on your listings then everything that you sell is pure profit

How to Write and Sell Simple Information for Fun and Profit
2010-08-31

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle

Totally Free Things That You Can Sell to Make Money on Ebay
2017-09-11

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle
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Popular Mechanics
1970-11

popular science gives our readers the information and tools to improve their technology and their world the core belief that popular
science and our readers share the future is going to be better and science and technology are the driving forces that will help make it
better

Popular Mechanics
1970-11

popular science gives our readers the information and tools to improve their technology and their world the core belief that popular
science and our readers share the future is going to be better and science and technology are the driving forces that will help make it
better

Popular Science
1969-12

popular science gives our readers the information and tools to improve their technology and their world the core belief that popular
science and our readers share the future is going to be better and science and technology are the driving forces that will help make it
better

Popular Science
1960-08

how brian sold over 500 000 books when brian rathbone got himself kicked out of high school no one would have guessed he would go on to
sell more than half a million books no one knew who he was no one was waiting to buy his next book but somehow he managed to build an
audience from scratch brian shares his mistakes and successes so you can benefit from his experiences introduction who the heck is brian
rathbone the basics don t put the cart before the dragon audience building engage the geek magnet hyperlinks for authors transporting the
reader to your world readers versus units sold treasure the dragon not the hoard email lists the dragons are in the list mailing list
rental other people s dragons giving away content no such thing as a free dragon distributors versus publishing direct here you deal with
the dragons conventions events and book signings beware the unicorn traffic jam give the reader options what color is your dragon meta data
people who ran from this dragon also ran from that one know your retailer befriend the gentle giant team up with others there is strength
in legion where to spend your money you can t take hoard with you sites and email for authors hotone grumpydragons com twitter for authors
wookiees peanuts and shapeways seo for authors invisible books don t sell and they scare me a little analytics for authors counting your
dragons marketing nonfiction how dragons can help you too conclusion group dragon hug
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Popular Science
1969-04

this book is written for ceos learn how to get new customers reliably how to control the cost of selling how to design motivational sales
comp plans and how to tell if your sales reps are free early reviewers comments awesome now i know why my best sales reps are resigning
this book single handily raised my monthly recurring revenue from less than 20 000 to 400 000 in nine months and saved my company three
primary authors plus five live in depth cases resulting in two ipos two mergers and one yet to be determined examples from over 20
different service and product companies including three social media examples 1 why sales reps are the best deal in business they re free 2
how to reliably get new customers 3 how to develop a motivational sales comp plan 4 why your best sales reps are resigning 5 and how to
convert your company into a sales centric growth machine the book contains real life example from over 10 companies that the authors had
direct involvement with including five they personally started two they took public plus five in depth research projects at stalled sales
growth companies the results of these five projects were phenomenal two of the companies went public within one year of the implementation
of these principles two other s growth went from below 10 to over 50 resulted in both being merged you ll learn why your top sales reps
shouldn t bring in new customers and why your current sales comp plan drives your best sales reps out of your company when you implement
our principles you see your company s revenue growth take off you ll consistently exceed your future revenue budgets get tons of new
customers and life as a ceo will be great your board and vcs will love you again great selling bill conifer

How You Can Sell More Books
2015-06-20

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle

Sales Reps Are Free
2014-12-05

how to sell any product in 21 days or less teaches you how you can sell any new product within the first 3 weeks of its launch you will
learn how you can improve your products earn more even learn how to start making money passively

Popular Mechanics
1963-06

with over 400 000 sellers on etsy how can you make your shop stand out and increase your sales this is a key question for many crafters and
artists who are selling online these days now here are all the answers and much more from author and etsy seller derrick sutton based on
sutton s self published guide and drawn from his practical experience you will learn how to boost your etsy sales attract more customers
and expand your online presence he shares his proven online sales and marketing knowledge in an easily accessible format complete with
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simple actions steps at the end of each chapter learn how to completely optimize your etsy shop website or blog and much more some of the
topics covered include how to design a catchy etsy banner how to gain an instant analysis of your shop and where you need to focus your
efforts a crash course on photographing your items and key mistakes to avoid class fail safe copywriting secrets how to take advantage of
etsy s forums treasury and more the effective way to use facebook and twitter and why so many people get it wrong a perfect gift for
entrepreneurial artists how to sell your crafts online offers crafters practical internet marketing techniques from an experienced etsy
seller that will pave the way for a profitable online business praise for derrick sutton s e guide crafting success this is really a great
guide through the mind boggling thicket of internet selling it s so easy to follow and straight forward etsy seller jenniferwhitmer i
definitely saw a difference in my sales after doing many of the things suggested etsy seller mishmishmarket a true wealth of useful
information etsy seller helixelemental the steps are easily presented so making changes to your shop can be done instantly as you are
reading licky drake happygolicky custom silver jewelry a tremendous amount of information i learned more from this book than from anything
i have purchased in five years etsy seller handpaintedgifts

How to Sell Any Product in 21 Days Or Less
2010-09-17

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle

How to Sell Your Crafts Online
2011-10-11

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle

Popular Mechanics
1963-06

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle

Popular Mechanics
1941-11

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
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guide to our high tech lifestyle

Popular Mechanics
1970-11

how you can build a profitable business online selling free products you get in your own community and other business ideas that do not
require a loan or second mortgage on the house includes copies of the exact letters i used

Popular Mechanics
1970-11

popular science gives our readers the information and tools to improve their technology and their world the core belief that popular
science and our readers share the future is going to be better and science and technology are the driving forces that will help make it
better

How I Got Free Stuff to Sell Online and Quit My Job
2017-01-31

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle

Popular Science
1969-12

popular science gives our readers the information and tools to improve their technology and their world the core belief that popular
science and our readers share the future is going to be better and science and technology are the driving forces that will help make it
better

Popular Mechanics
1963-06

whether you own a business help manage one or work in sales and marketing you ll achieve more when you focus on how you sell instead of
what you sell michael saraf a sales and marketing professional with more than twenty years of experience helping individuals and
organizations succeed walks you through a different approach to win more business from customers learn how to build a sales and marketing
program that speaks to your target audience take advantage of open doors left behind by competitors boost mind share in order to get more
market share deliver value repeatedly by focusing on the little things you ll also come to understand the most important element that keeps
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underperforming companies from becoming good and good companies from becoming great and that s service when you treat service as the
umbrella over everything including the product you ll develop stronger relationships with customers and get to the promised land of
customer loyalty

How to Make, Market and Sell Ebooks All for Free
2014

popular science gives our readers the information and tools to improve their technology and their world the core belief that popular
science and our readers share the future is going to be better and science and technology are the driving forces that will help make it
better

Popular Science
1987-06

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle

It’s Not What You Sell—It’s How You Sell It: Outshine Your Competition & Create Loyal
Customers
2014-12-15

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle

Popular Science
1960-08

popular mechanics inspires instructs and influences readers to help them master the modern world whether it s practical diy home
improvement tips gadgets and digital technology information on the newest cars or the latest breakthroughs in science pm is the ultimate
guide to our high tech lifestyle

Popular Mechanics
1941-11
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Popular Mechanics
1941-11

Popular Mechanics
1929-08
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